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Tuesday November 11, 2003

4:05pm Tom Siep, the chair of this TG, called the meeting to order (8 people).

Tom provided a brief history of the IEEE 802.15.1 WPAN WG and TG 1 adaptation of the Bluetooth Specification.

BT SIG is interested in having the new BT release version 1.2 correspond to the IEEE 802.15.1 Standard.

Status of Bluetooth Spec V 1.2 reformatting not quite as far along as had hoped.

Tom received the BT version 1.2 source last week. It will take Tom some more time to finish his initial re-formatting work before it will be released to TG1a.

Some things that were added to the Specification:

Adaptive frequency hopping has been included.

Faster connection time

L3CAP flow control mode

Flushing mode update

Scattermode and anonymity mode are not included in this release but could be included in a later release.

We took names and e-mail addresses for those who wish to view the draft standard when Tom has completed his re-formatting between this meeting and the next.

The plan at this time is to create a .15.1a version and obtain pre-approval from the WG to go out for letter ballot number one between now and the next meeting in January 2004.  Motion by Mike McInnis (seconded by Jennifer Bray) to that effect will be presented at the .15 plenary meeting Wednesday, November 11.  There was unanimous agreement to do so.
5:05pm A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Jennifer Bray, seconded by Tom Schuster, passed by unanimous consent.
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